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Windfarm construction  

The installation of turbines, underground cabling and construction of the four sub stations remains a focus 
for the project. 

Over dimensional truck movements (blades, towers, generators and nacelles) will continue to arrive on 
site.  The vehicle movements occur six mornings per week. These movements have been approved as part 
of the project’s Traffic Management Plan. Turbine instalments have commenced in the South and now will 
continue in the West on a weekly basis. 

The Stockyard Hill Wind Farm team aims to keep local disruption to a minimum and apologises if 
construction activities cause any inconvenience.  

To find out more information about the project, head into our shopfronts located in Beaufort and Skipton 
or to www.stockyardhillwindfarm.com.au or call 1800 753 730. 

 

Transmission Line  

Construction crews are working to compete installation of high voltage conductor wires and associated 
infrastructure across specific sections of the transmission line route.   

This fortnight, activities will include running the top communications wire between pole 1 to pole 15 and 
stringing of the final section of the transmission line from pole 1 to pole East 8.  Crews will also 
install signage, latch ways and jumpers (wires that connect power conductors on either side of transmission 
towers) at various pole locations. 

Crews will also adjust sag in wire in poles 7-12 and 142-146 and continue with access track removal and 
reinstatement at various locations along the line.   

Traffic management on the Hamilton Highway has now concluded.  Thank you for your patience during this 
time. 
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Haunted Gully Terminal Station 
 
Works at the terminal station are ongoing, including: 

• Ongoing electrical infrastructure installation 

• Continued testing of primary station plant 

• Preparation of cutovers from the 500kV towers and running of conductor into the station. 

For any queries regarding Stockyard Hill Wind Farm Transmission Line or the Terminal Station, please 
contact AusNet on phone - 1800 989 192 or email SHWF@ausnetservices.com.au         
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